<. Bal Bharati

PUBLIC SCHOOL

Circular No.114/2019-20 Date : 24 Feb, 2020

FOR PS & PP PARENTS ONLY
Dear Parents,

Physical Activity is very important for health and well being. To my utter surprise, after a day camp held for Pre School
and Pre Primary children on 23 Feb, 2020 (Sunday), 5-10% of the parent population have kept children at home for
rest.

The purpose of organising the camp was to make feel children more energetic, be more disciplined, making them ready
for taking challenges during early years.

To report to the school very next day (Monday, 24 Feb, 2020) was itself a challenge and 5-10% of the student
population who sat at home should not get habituated of enjoying at home with a notion imprinted in mind that it is
always a holiday, the next day, if we attended a day’s camp.

I anticipate parents shall ensure that their wards report to the school on a regular basis and not take leaves without
any justified reason.
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